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Eligible Objectors & Interested Persons for this issue:   
• Sierra Club/Alliance for the Wild Rockies 
• Washington Chapter, Backcountry Hunters and Anglers 

 
Objections:   
• The revised Land Management Plan (LMP) merely restates the Roadless Conservation 

Area Rule, which accomplishes nothing, therefore the guidelines are unnecessary.  
• In accordance with Chapter 70 of the Forest Service directives, the revised LMP should 

include areas that may not have been included within past or current roadless inventories, 
and those areas should be included in recommended Wilderness.   

• Roadless areas should be managed to maintain their exceptional wilderness characters. 
 
Resolution Options Proposed by Objectors:   
• We support the fact all motorized activity is deemed unsuitable in recommended 

wilderness.  However, that should be extended to all Inventoried Roadless Areas. [Sierra 
Club/Alliance for the Wild Rockies] 

 


